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April 18, 2016  

Bluffton Pool Closed May 7 

 
The Bluffton Pool will be closed Saturday, May 7, 2016, due to the annual Bluffton Village Festival.  The pool 

will resume normal operating hours on Monday, May 9, 2016.  For more information, contact the Beaufort 

County Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) Department at 843-255-6680. To learn more about PALS programs 

and services, visit www.bcpals.com.  
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